Are you excited to learn more about Kindergarten?
Are you wondering about what to expect?
Please join us for

Prospective Kindergarten Parent Event

Featuring SHA Kindergarten Team
Wednesday, November 15, 2023
6:30 - 7:30 pm at SHA
RSVP: Sharon Mezistrano, Director of Admissions
smezistrano@shab13.org
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